
2024-10-15 
 

 

The Akelius initiative, this year, is also implemented in 
the hotel-tourism vocational high school in Tirana. 

We are happy to expand the circle of the target group 
served by the use of the Akelius platform in the hope 

that it will encourage young people in vocational 
secondary schools to work harder on improving their 

knowledge of foreign languages. 

Thanks to the support of the UNICEF office in Albania, 

the Observatory enabled the school to equip the Akelius 
laboratory with the most modern technological tools 
💻🎧📚 
for the development of foreign language learning in the 
most comfortable way. 

 

For original source click here. 
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